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13th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 – St James Church visit  

 

We have arranged for our Year 3 children to visit a Church. They will be visiting St 

James Church as part of their current RE topic. 

The trip will be on Thursday 2nd March 2023. We will be leaving school at 9:10am 

and will return at approximately 11:45am. The children will be travelling on a school 

coach. 

All children must be in full school uniform and wear comfortable walking shoes. They 

need to bring with them a coat and a bottle of water.  

The cost of the visit will be £3.50.  

Please complete the slip below for your child to attend, and return it to the school as 

soon as possible. Payment is to be made through your child’s ParentPay account. 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr M Nai                            Mrs B Mankoo 
Class Teacher                                                       Class Teacher  
 
 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Church Visit  - 2nd  March 2023 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the visit and I have made payment of £3.50 
via ParentPay. 
 
Child’s name:  _________________________   Class:   ____________________ 
 
Signed:  ______________________________   Contact No: ________________ 
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